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Jennifer Joy - Docket #09-2179-01

From: N |
To: <jwatts@utah.gov>
Date: 3/10/2010 4:28 PM

Subject: Docket #09-2179-01
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Reference: Docket #09-21-79-01

Subject: One-time Assessment & Monthly Increase (46%) of water bill.

What data is there demonstrating a need to levy a one-time assessment and a monthly increase
of 46% to property owneres in Pine Valley? Since current rates are already as high as the top
rates in Washington County, what prompts such an increase? Small increases over time can
certainly be expected, but not such an outlandish one at once.

Please provide appropriate data substantiating the proposed plan. Is there a shortage of water in

Pine Valley?

Respectfully,
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